
 
Possums Playcentre is a nature-based, community-run playgroup for children aged 

between 3-5 years. We are nestled in the heart of the Taroona community and run 

our services during school terms from the community hall.  

Our Centre is a non-profit organisation, run by a parent committee, and licensed by 

the Education Department's Education & Care Unit.  

 

Possums has been a beloved part of the Taroona community for decades. We 

incorporate the natural environment into sessions through the exploration of our 

community garden, local beaches and bushland. Other activities explored with the 

children include cooking, creative arts and stories. All sessions are run with the 

philosophy of free play and fostering confidence by qualified early learning educators 

and support aides. 

 

To avoid Possums having to close its doors permanently at the end of 2025, we are 

open to expressions of interest for families in the hope that we can reopen in 2026. 

Please follow the QR code below if you are interested in helping us continue! 

 

 


